
Please save the date and join us! Meet other students and their families, elementary 

staff members, and learn strategies in preparation for 

kindergarten. 

SAVE THE DATE  
Wednesday, May 22, 2019  

from 4:00-6:00 pm 

Parent Camp for incoming  

Kindergarten students and families 

Tahanto Regional Middle/High School Cafeteria 

 

Moving from Preschool to Kindergarten can be a challenging transition, 

with many questions about what to expect when students get to elementary 

school and begin a full day of learning. We’re excited to offer you a chance 

to find out more about what kindergarten is all about at a short program 

called Parent Camp. 
 

Parent Camp is designed for both parents and children.    

While parents are learning more about what and how they can support our 

young learners at home, students will have a chance to play with activities 

and meet some of the teachers they will see on the first day of school! 
 

More information will be coming in April, but in the meantime, please be 
sure to add Parent Camp to your calendar. 

 

Our elementary PTO organizations at Berlin Memorial School and Boylston 

Elementary School will provide a pizza dinner. Thank you, BES & BMS PTO! 
 

We’ll also have goody bags to send home with you with supplies and 

games to enjoy at home. 

 

Sponsored by:   

Berlin-Boylston Public Schools, Link Inc. , and the Boylston P.T.O. 


